
For drop-off guidelines, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/hhw or contact  
City of Fort Lauderdale Customer Service at 954-828-8000.  

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 
(954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.

The City of Fort Lauderdale is offering neighbors a convenient and responsible opportunity for disposal 
of hazardous waste, electronics, clothing and household goods. Unwanted items will be collected at a 
drop-off event at Mills Pond Park from 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. on Saturday, July 23, 2016.

Household hazardous waste (HHW) includes common household items that contain toxic chemicals 
and therefore need proper handling during disposal (paint, pesticides, fluorescent bulbs, etc.).

Household hazardous waste, electronics, 
Clothing & household Goods drop-off Event

City of Coconut Creek 
4800 Copans Road, Coconut Creek, FL 33063

Saturday, September 10, 2016  |  9 a.m. - 2 p.m.

Save the date!

 City of Fort Lauderdale
Mills Pond Park 
2201 NW 9th Avenue 

July 23, 2016
9 a.m. – 2 p.m.
 (see map below)
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Saturday, July 23, 2016  |  9 a.m. – 2 p.m.

The Salvation Army will be 
onsite to collect items in 
good condition, including:

•	 Clothing
•	 Shoes
•	 Linens
•	 Small household items
•	 Small kitchen items, and
•	 Dishes
No furniture, mattresses or other large items will 
be accepted.

Proof of residency in the partnering cities of 
Fort Lauderdale, Coconut Creek, Coral Springs, 
Pompano Beach or Tamarac is required (driver’s 
license or utility bill) for hazardous waste and 
electronics drop-off. There is no residency 
requirement for donations to The Salvation Army. 

Those drop-off events are critical to protecting 
the environment by reducing the volume of waste 
in landfills and preventing the contamination of 
ground water.


